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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 8, 2023 
 
 

Kino’ole Street Resurfacing Project to Begin on  
Monday, February 13, 2022 

 
 
Department of Public Works Highways Maintenance Division will be resurfacing  Kino’ole 
Street from Wailuku Drive to Mohouli St.  All roadwork will occur daily, weather permitting, 
Monday thru Friday, from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. 
 
DPW is requesting the public’s assistance that no cars be parked on the roadside for the duration 
of the resurfacing work. Expect one lane closure during the day, with Hawai’i Police Department 
directing traffic.   Below is the anticipated work/section schedule (subject to change). 
 

Section Location Timeline of work 
1 Kino’ole St to Waiānuenue Ave February 13 & 14, 2023 
2 Waiānuenue Ave to Haili St February 15 & 16, 2023 
3 Haili St to Mamo St February 17 &21, 2023 
4 Mamo St to Ponohawai St February 22 & 23, 2023 
5 Ponohawai St to Hualalai St February 24 & 27, 2023 
6 Hualalai St to Wailoa St February 28 & March 1, 2023 
7 Wailoa St to Mohouli St March 2 & 3, 2023 

 
 
MEDIA CONTACT: 
Sherise Kana’e-Kāne 
Information & Educational Specialist II 
Department of Public Works Administration 
sherise.kanae-kane@hawaiicounty.gov 
(808) 961-8499 
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